
Pulpit Announcements 
Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

June 28 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this week will go to Saint Martin de 
Porres School. This is an inner city school in Columbia, SC. We’re happy to 
support their efforts to teach young people! 

• Our second collection today is the annual Peter’s Pence offering. Whatever 
is donated to this collection goes directly to the Holy Father. 

• The flowers in the sanctuary are in honor of the 50th Wedding Anniversary 
of Deacon and Sue Donofrio. Happy Anniversary! 

• In assessing our current numbers of worshippers, we’ve decided to reduce 
our numbers to 115 per Mass. The larger number fits when we are dealing 
with the abstract, but reality hits, and we realize we need more space. This 
adjustment is being done to keep everyone safe and comfortable. 

• In speaking of worship, we are in great need of additional cantors. Our 
adult choir is on hiatus and only cantors are leading us in song. As such, we 
need as many as possible. Please consider this service to your parish. If 
you’re interested, please reach out to our Choir Master at: 
mbennett@charlestondiocese.org. 

• This Monday evening at 7:00 PM, the Bishop will be here for the Decree 
Ceremony naming Father Kirby a papal Missionary of Mercy. All are 
encouraged to participate via live stream on our Grace Lily page. 

mailto:mbennett@charlestondiocese.org

